August 4, 1997
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Dear Club President:
Congratulations to you and the members of your Club! You have earned
recognition in Toastmasters International’s Annual Club Membership

program. To qualify, your Club’s total membership either reached 20 or
more or increased by five between July 1, 1996, and June 30, 1997.

- - According to a recent survey, members want to belong to Clubs with a

large and growing group of members. This means that your Club’s
membership building efforts have helped provide the type of learning
environment that is important to each individual member’s success. We
congratulate you for meeting this need.

Enclosed is a ribbon that serves as a symbol of recognition for this
accomplishment. I'm sure that it will be proudly displayed on your Club’s
banner, as a reminder of the success that your Club has worked so hard to
achieve. As you know, by increasing your Club’s membership, your Club
becomes stronger and more dynamic and can better help each member
meet his/her goals.

We again congratulate you and thank you on behalf of Toastmasters
International and wish you continued success during the Toastmasters year.

Sincerely, /

Terrence J. McCann
Executive Director
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cc: District Governor




